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We are so proud, the children have settled in Dates to remember:
really well and we have seen some lovely Wednesday 6™ September
interactions during both indoor and outside play, Term 1 begins.

and some wonderful demonstrations of 2" October - Rags2Riches
imagination through role play. This week the Thur;::yoié;:xrber
children have enjoyed exploring using their Friday 27* October
senses - we have had sand and shaving foam, KSPG CLOSED - INSET
kinetic sand, and mark making in flour. We have =
especially enjoyed spending time in the sensory

garden and using the newly donated playhouse, Please remember SUN HATS
as well as some cloud watching, the children had f-yeur child is poorly, please DO NOT
fun trying to find different shapes in the pring them to session.
clouds. Our Pre-school children have begun their

PE and Phonics sessions.

Please remember to park responsibility and respectfully for
All of our children and our neighbours.
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